
 

 

 
 

 

RESOURCE MANAGEMENT ACT 1991 

SELWYN DISTRICT PLAN 
 

Operative Status of Private Plan Change 24 – Silverstream Estates Ltd,  

Cardale Street, Darfield  

The Council resolved on 13 March 2013 to approve with amendment Plan Change 24. 

No appeals on this decision were received by the Environment Court. Therefore the 

provisions of the District Plan that relate to Private Plan Change 24 can be made 

operative.  These provisions will become operative on 24 June 2013.  This notice is 

made in accordance with Clauses 17 (2) and 20 of Schedule 1 of the Resource 

Management Act 1991.  

The Selwyn District Plan may be inspected during normal working hours at any of the 

Council’s Service Centres and Public Libraries at Darfield, Leeston, Lincoln and 

Rolleston, and is available on the Selwyn District Council website at 

www.selwyn.govt.nz. 

 

 

 

David Smith 

Acting Planning Manager 


